
Health Sexual Education Information 
 

Heatherwood Health classes will be starting their Sexual Health 

Education lessons in June 2025.  

The district has set up a Sexual Health Education Portal for 

parents that cannot attend the meeting or would like to view 

further information.  Included in the Portal will be the Parent 

Presentation that will be shared at the Zoom meeting, 

Parent/Guardian Curriculum Review Request 6-9, and 

Parent/Guardian Opt-Out Forms.    

Please use the following link to visit the site.   

https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38399 

 

In addition, there will be an informational Zoom meeting on 

May 1, 2025, at 5:00pm Pacific Time. 

Topic: Sexual Education Parent Meeting 2025 

Time: May 1, 2025, 05:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://everettsd.zoom.us/j/96876762870 

 

Meeting ID: 968 7676 2870 

Passcode: Health 

https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38399
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.everettsd.org%2FPage%2F38399&data=05%7C02%7CJJaeger%40everettsd.org%7C8f3a41296f944fb3989908dd0cf7dcd9%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C638680980906556792%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6S%2BJyPtTusXSC23F269LS0mdBuD9FLPmnHCYci%2FpMAM%3D&reserved=0

